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1. Summary  
 
1.1 This report sets out the background to a discussion on tram and bus safety in London. 

 

 

2. Recommendations 

 

2.1 That the Committee notes the report as background to putting questions to guests on 

tram and bus safety in London and notes the subsequent discussion. 

 
 

3. Background  
 
3.1 The Transport Committee is investigating tram and bus safety in London. Today’s meeting will focus 

on tram safety, and aims to better understand the process followed by TfL to respond to the 

Croydon tram derailment in 2016. Additionally, the meeting aims to identify wider learning for safety 

across the transport network.  

 

 

4.  Issues for Consideration  
  

4.1 The meeting will focus on tram safety in London. The following guests have been invited to today’s 

meeting: 

 Michael Liebreich, former Board Member, TfL 

 Heidi Alexander, Deputy Mayor for Transport  

 

 

5. Legal Implications 
 

5.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in this report. 

 

 

 

 



        

6. Financial Implications 
 

6.1 There are no direct financial implications to the GLA arising from this report. 
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